
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #2-3-2020 

Date:      2/7/2019 

Subject: Help with Convention Facebook 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We have received a request from Dennis Ottley, Tucson 
Base Commander, to please forward any pics you might 
have that would be of interest on their facebook page. 
  
We need some help with the Convention Facebook 
page!  Submarine related pictures and humor seem to be 
trending the highest on the Convention Facebook 
page.  Please share with us some photos or funnies that we 
can put on Facebook.  If there is a particular caption that 
should be included with the photo, let us know. 

  

Thanks everyone! 
  
Here is the link to the Convention Facebook 
Page:    https://www.facebook.com/ussvi2020nationalconv
ention/ 
  
Please FOLLOW us and share with others to do the same! 
  
They would prefer personal pics and not something 
garnered from other media sites as that brings copyright 
infringement into play. 
  
  
   
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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